Octsber 12th

(Rain Date is October 26th)

Come celebrate Bryant Woods 50th anniversary!

e Bring a blanket and enjoy a picnic on the backfield. You can bring your own
picnic, or there will be food options for you to buy. (We will post these on
bryantwoodspta.weebly.com once they are finalized.)

e Pre-ordered balloons (an LED light is inside each balloon) will be available

5:45pm for pickup and same day purchases of balloons will be available. (See below
for information about balloon purchases.)

e The PTA will be holding a 50/50 raffle.

Watch a short video titled, “Bryant Woods Through the Years” showing a
6:30pm compilation of pictures of Bryant Woods through the years, as well as
messages from former administrators and students.

6:45pm Watch as the balloons are “launched” into the sky. (They will be tethered to the
ground so they don't fly off and cause undue environmental harm.)

7:00pm Movie begins. Feel free to watch from the comfy confines of a chair or blanket.

For more up to date and detailed information about the evening, please visit the PTA webpage at
bryantwoodspta.weebly.com and click on the “Community Events” section and/or visit the Bryant
Woods Elementary School webpage at bwes.hcpss.org.

LED Balloon Information
Your family can purchase one or more LED balloon to launch. Pre-ordered balloons will cost $5 each.
Balloons bought on the day of the event will be $7 each. There will be a limited number of balloons
available for purchase on the day of the event so we encourage you to pre-order. If you are interested
in pre-ordering a balloon, please complete the pre-order form below and return it to BWES.

(return to Mrs. Bruchey)
Balloon Pre-Order Form

First and Last Name of Parent/Guardian
Number of balloons you are purchasing (Each balloon is $5.)
Total Amount enclosed

Phone Number - Email

Return your completed pre order form along with your cash or check in a sealed envelope to Bryant
Woods by October 5th. Checks should be made out to Bryant Woods Elementary School. If you have any
questions about the balloons, please contact Ann-Marie Bruchey at 410-313-6859 or
ann-marie_bruchey@hcpss.org.



